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It’s a little late for Happy New Year, but we hope 2025 has started well for you, 
despite the cold and sometimes stormy weather! 
 
We would like to share some good news regarding the future of Jubilee Field 
Surgery. 
 
Many of you will have noticed (and politely ignored!) increasing amounts of 
grey hair sported by Dr Popli in recent years, and it will come as no surprise 
that retirement is something that has been increasingly discussed in the Popli 
household. 
 
It has been incredibly important to us to find the right pairs of hands to take 
the reins from us, both for the wellbeing of our patients and for our fabulous 
colleagues at Jubilee Field Surgery. 
 
We are delighted to announce Dr Sara Nash and Dr Shamit Shah will be joining 
as Partners in April and August respectively, both experienced GPs who will 
bring new energy and dedication to this wonderful community; Dr Popli will 
retire soon after Dr Shah’s arrival. 
 
Both Sara and Shamit share the same ethos of care, continuity and compassion 
that has been at the heart of what we have tried to demonstrate during our 
time at JFS, and we have no doubt that they will do their very best to look after 
you all, alongside our excellent existing staff. 
 
We have been at Jubilee Field Surgery for 25 and 17 years respectively, and it 
has been our privilege to look after you and your families, and grow old 
together! 
 
We wish you all the very best with your health and happiness. 
 
Sanjeev and Andrea Popli 
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